
West Lothian Council                         @CedarbankSchool                                                       

    

  

 

 

  

 

Ladywell East 

 Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel:  01506 442172 

e-mail: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk   

 
            31

st
 October 2019

             

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I am delighted to inform you that this year at Cedarbank School we are going to be hosting “The Cedarbank 

Christmas Cake Exhibition” on Tuesday 17th December at 2pm.  All of our S3 pupils are going to be 

designing, making and creating their very own Christmas cake which will be displayed at the exhibition. We 

would like to invite you along to see your child’s finished Christmas cake and to witness the winner being 

announced.  

 

Seasonal refreshments will be provided. Please fill in the tear off slip below stating if you are able to attend. 

Returns by Tuesday 5th November. 

 

There will be a cost of £4 per pupil to make and decorate the Christmas cake which will be sent home with 

your child after the exhibition for you to enjoy. Your child can bring this money into the school office or 

hand it to myself when in Food Technology.  If there are any difficulties with this payment please indicate 

this on the tear off slip below or get in touch with me at the school.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Christmas Cake Exhibition on the 17th December. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Lesley Ballantyne 

Food and Textiles Technology Teacher  

Family Learning Co-ordinator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s name: 

 

Please tick the appropriate box: 

 

           Yes I will be attending the exhibition on Tuesday 17th December at 2pm  

 

 

   No I am unable to attend the exhibition on Tuesday 17th December at 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


